
2017 Refund policy 

During the first two weeks of the season’s practice sessions, the coaches will evaluate the 
progress of your swimmer and will determine if they meet certain swimming milestones to allow 
them to safely swim on the team. Also, during the first week of practice, a family/swimmer may 
decide that the commitment to GSSA is not sustainable due to various reasons. Therefore, our 
Refund Policy is as stated below, no exceptions will be made. 

 During the first two weeks of practice (ending May 12, 2017), if the swimmer is not able to 
participate on the swim team due to safety concerns expressed by the head coach a refund 
of $130 will be available. 

 During the first week of practice (ending May 5, 2017) if the swimmer decides to drop from 
the team, a refund of $130 will be available. 

 The late registration fee of $35 is not subject to a refund. 

In order to obtain any refund an "Aquadillo Drop From Team" form must be filled out and 
submitted to the President of the Board at President@aquadillos.com. Once the form is 
received, it will be reviewed, evaluated and the appropriate refund will be given in the original 
form of payment within three weeks. The email receipt date of the form will determine the date 
of the request and therefore will impact the amount of refund to be given.  

Late fee 

After April 28, 2016 a non-refundable $35 late fee will be added to the first swimmer registered 
per family. 

 


